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NOTICE OF ERRATA TO ORDER 01 

 

Re: In the Matter of the Petition for an Order Approving an Interim Participatory Funding 

Agreement Between Puget Sound Energy, Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista Utilities, PacifiCorp 

d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation, Northwest Natural 

Gas Company d/b/a NW Natural, the Alliance of Western Energy Consumers, NW Energy 

Coalition, The Energy Project, Sierra Club, Front & Centered, and Spark Northwest,  

Docket U-210595 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On February 24, 2022, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued Order 01 Approving Agreement with Modifications (Order 01). In paragraph 4, Order 01 

incorrectly states that the agreement makes up to .01 percent of operating revenue available from 

each company. The correct amount is .10 percent.  

 
The Commission hereby corrects paragraph 4 to read as follows: 

 

4 After the Policy Statement was issued, the Joint Parties entered discussions to 

negotiate the interim, one-year funding Agreement. The Agreement is limited to a 

one-year term, makes up to .10 percent of operating revenue available from each 

company (up to a cap of $300,000 per utility), sets aside one-third of funding for 

organizations representing Prioritized Communities, and details a process that 

includes Commission approval for all requests for funds and final payments. 

 

 

 

AMANDA MAXWELL,  

Executive Director and Secretary 


